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Term 4 Week 9 – 6/12/2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations to our Year 12 graduates. A big thank 

you to the Stage 6 staff, families and students for 

being part of the Graduation Assembly and the 

Formal. 

We wish all our leavers every success next year. 

Good Luck. 

 

Students changing school in 2024 

It is with a little sadness that we say “Goodbye” to 

Tyler. Tyler will be transferring to Mount Brown Public 

School next year. We are very proud of the steps you 

have taken in building your social skills ready for your 

new school. 

 

SCHOOL STARTING DATE 2024 

Next year we will be starting the year with two staff 

development days, those being on Tuesday the 30th 

January and Wednesday the 31st January. School 

Assisted Transport will be in contact over the last 

week of the holidays to confirm times of transport.  

Returning students will start on Thursday  the 1st 

February 2022.  

All new students will be starting on Friday the 2nd 

February. 

Teachers will be sending home student health care 

documents to give families time to follow up any 

changes to medication, medical conditions, updating 

ASCIA plans, Asthma plans or Seizure Care plans in 

preparation for 2024. 

General consent forms will be sent home at the 

beginning of next term. 

                     BUCKY NEWS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Heath and a student in High School 
5 and the students in Primary 5 for good listening. The 
students will be working on looking after school 
property until the end of the year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all looking forward to our Bucky rewards day on 
Thursday the 14th December. We have an inflatable 
course and Matilda’s farm visiting the students. The 
P&C will be providing a sausage sizzle which is free of 
charge. 

We thank the P&C members and 
canteen volunteers for all their 
valuable time and assistance 
throughout 2023 

We would like to wish all the 
students, families and carers a very happy and relaxing 
Christmas for 2023, from all the staff at Para Meadows 
School. 

8/12 Presentation Day Assembly 9:40 AM 

14/12 Bucky Rewards Day + P&C Sausage 

Sizzle 

15/12 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR  



Fri 8th December Rita Rapley 

Mon 11th December Sarah Shannon 

Tues 12th December Tracy 

CLOSED 

Thurs 14th December Rita Rapley 

Fri 15th December Jean 

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day please 

phone Tracy on 0438 273 836 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 



Primary 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Primary 9 have been busy this term. Sport Ready has been a hit, they have had lots of fun engaging in interactive    

activities including ball sports, balancing, throwing and the most favourite – the parachute. We have been focussing on 

money with pretend coins and shops. Thank you for a wonderful year! 



 


